
 

 

 
Hospital District 304 Commissioner Vacancy 
 
United General District 304 is seeking nominations to fill a vacancy on its Board of 
Commissioners. 
 
Nomination Notice Period: 
December 20, 2024 through January 5, 2025 
 
At its December 18, 2024 regular meeting, the Board of Commissioners of United General 
District 304 accepted Commissioner Tina Tate’s resignation effective January 31, 2025. The 
Board then nominated Debra Lancaster to fulfill Commissioner Tate’s term (Position 3) through 
November 30, 2024. 
 
Registered voters in Skagit County Hospital District No. 304 may also nominate persons to fulfill 
the term during the nomination notice period. 
 
Candidates must reside within the boundaries of District 304 and have a strong desire to 
improve the health and wellbeing of the residents in the communities it serves. The time 
requirements of this position include, but are not limited to, a monthly board meeting of 
approximately 1.5 hours, various committee meetings of one to two hours each and occasional 
community events promoting United General District 304’s programs.  
 
More information regarding the roles and responsibilities of our hospital district commissioners 
can be found at: https://bit.ly/4gkM5j5, or scan the QR code below. 

 
Nominations should be submitted to commissioners@unitedgeneral.org before the end of 
day on January 5, 2025. 
 
****************************************************************************** 
Interviews with qualified candidates will be conducted in open session at the District’s board 
meeting on January 22, 2025 at Heartwood House located at 2136 Hwy 20, Sedro-Woolley WA. 
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